HENRY FORD COLLEGE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

BOARD REPORT

SUBJECT: Proposed Technology Investment Fund Project

Listed below is a summary for a project recommended for funding by the Technology Investment Committee (TIC).

Project Director Division/Department	Nature of Request	Approved Funding
Eric Gackenbach Hospitality	Digital menu boards and one pop board in the Skylight Café, Culinary Wellness and Fifty One O One	\$48,077
Adam L. Cloutier Teaching & Learning Services	Upgrade classroom switches that are not up to standards	\$65,981
Adam L. Cloutier Teaching & Learning Services	Upgrade computers used for classes and those used by students in the Eshleman Library.	\$156,630
Sandro Silvestri Information Technology Services	Change in cost, firewall, internet routers, core switches, and server farm switches.	\$113,132
	Total Funds	\$383,820

The Technology Investment Committee held an open meeting on September 21, 2016 to hear presentations from divisions/departments requesting funds. The committee recommended this proposal for funding. This project has also been reviewed by College administration which offers its support. The total value of this TIF project for which the committee is recommending is \$383,820.

RECOMMENDATION:

The College administration concurs with the Technology Investment Committee and recommends this project be approved for funding by the HFC Board of Trustees.

ohn S. Satkowski, JD

Vice President of Financial Services

Stanley E, Jensen, PhD

President